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Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor 
Friday, March 21 , 2014 

10:00 a.m. 

H.B. 2496, H.D.1, Relating to Hawaii Labor Relations Board. 

Dear Chairman Hee and Committee Members: 

The University of Hawaii Professional Assembly (UHPA) supports H.B. 2496, H.D.1 which 
clarifies the method with which the Governor shall make an appointment to the Hawaii Labor 
Relations Board (HLRB) for the respective labor and management representative. UHP A urges 
the committee to pass this measure. 

Kristeen Hanselman 
Associate Executive Director 
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